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Addendum # 1 

 

Informal Solicitation # 5438 for 
 

RainWise Green Stormwater Infrastructure Consultant Services 
For Assessment and Installation at 513-517 S. Cloverdale 

 
 
Date of Addendum # 1:  April 21, 2021 
 
The Informal Solicitation for the above-named project is amended as noted in this 
Addendum.  This Addendum consists of one page. 
 
 
The following is a list of questions received and SHA’s responses to those questions. 
 
Question 1.  Is the building currently occupied and if so, will SHA provide outreach 
about the project before construction begins? 
 

Response:  SHA has begun the outreach process with tenants. Outreach will be 
continuous as we try to educate tenants on why the installation is occurring at their 
property. SHA will also notify tenants of construction dates. 

 
Question 2.  Does the building have limitations in the way we fasten a cistern for safety 
considerations? 
 

Response:  No limitations are known for attaching or fastening cisterns to the building. If 
the contractor decides to attach cisterns to the building wall, they should provide details 
on waterproofing any penetration they would be making into the building. 

 
Question 3.  Shall our proposal assume Washington State L&I filing fees for prevailing 
wages? 
 

Response:  Yes.  You will have to work with L&I on the construction portion of this 
project. 

 
As a reminder, the Due Date for proposals is 2:00 pm on Tuesday, May 4, 2021.   
 
 
 

END OF INFORMAL SOLICITATION ADDENDUM # 1 


